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Principal’s Message 
We are pleased to welcome Ms. Dolinski to the grade 3/4 position for the remainder of the school year! Also, 
we welcome Christina Bouwknect as our afternoon custodian. We are excited to have you both on board.   
 

 
PAC Seed Fundraiser & Easter Basket  

Thank you for supporting the PAC Seed Fundraiser.  Most of the orders have been 
picked up.  We would like to thank teachers for distributing the orders.  If you are 
still waiting to receive your order, please contact your child’s teacher. 
 
The PAC has an Easter Basket on display in the office.  Forms have been sent home 
with students and tickets are $2 each.  The draw for the winner will be on April 
13th.  Good luck! 

 
 

Festival of the Arts 
We are excited that many classes from 100 Mile Elementary are participating in the Festival of the Arts this 
year!  They will be performing on Thursday, April 28th, 2022. 

Between 9:30-10:15 am Ms.Varney’s, Ms. Joyner’s, Ms. Poggenpohl’s and M. Dunk’s classes perform. 
Between 10:30 am – 12:00 pm Ms. Shaw’s and Ms. Simcox’s classes perform. 
At 12:30 pm Mr. LePage’s class performs traditional drumming and dancing, followed by Ms. Simcox and Mrs. 
Helmer’s classes performing readers theatre. 
*Please note the use of cell phones, cameras, and audio recording devices is not permitted during each 
performance. 

 
Sip Smart 

100 Mile Elementary is a Sip Smart School.  Please click on the Sip Smart link 
to find more information.  The Sip Smart Program encourages healthy drink 
choices which include plain milk, unsweetened fortified soy beverages and 
water. Healthy drinks do important jobs for children’s growing bodies, like 
providing hydration or supplying nutrients like vitamins and minerals. Healthy 
drinks provide these benefits without giving children too much sugar. 
Teachers will be talking to their classes about healthy drink choices with the 
aim of helping students to adopt healthy lifestyle choices. Sugary drinks such 
as slushies, energy drinks and pop will NOT be permitted on school grounds 
will be disposed of.   
 

 

Ice Cream Sale – April 6th & 7th Mr. LePage’s class is having an ice cream sale to help support their 
year-end fieldtrip. An order form with flavours will go home early next week. 

Wednesday – Primary Day  Thursday – Intermediate Day 
 

 
Upcoming Dates: 
April 13th & 14 – EARLY DISMISSAL (2:00pm) 
April 15th – Good Friday – NO SCHOOL 
April 18th – Easter Monday – NO SCHOOL 
April 25th – PAC Meeting (5:30 pm library) 
May 2nd – Artist in School (afternoon) 
May 11th & 12th – Artist in School – drumming 
May 13th – Spring Carnival 
May 20th - Artist in School (morning) 

June 28th – Grade 7 Grad (evening) 
 

Band 
Band students will be performing in the 
100 Mile House Festival of the Arts on 

Wednesday May 4th, at 3:45pm at PSO in 
the gym. 

Parents are welcome to watch. 
Additional practices Thursday, April 14th 

& 21st – busing provided to PSO 
 

  


